
TO: Public Works Committee 

FROM: Dave Kangiser, Water Resources Specialist 

DATE: May 22, 2025 

SUBJECT: Service Provider Agreement with Herrera for the Nutrient Reduction Enhanced 

Maintenance Plan Revision 

 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Place the Service Provider Agreement with Herrera for the Nutrient Reduction Enhanced 
Maintenance Plan – Revised, on the June 3, 2025 Council consent calendar with a 
recommendation to approve and authorize the Mayor to sign. 

 

 
2) Background: 
 

This agreement was recommended for approval by the Public Works Committee on April 3, 
2025 and approved by City Council on April 15, 2025. After this agreement was approved 
by City Council in April, the contractor, Herrera, requested additional language in Section 
7.A regarding indemnification. This additional language was reviewed and approved by the 
City’s Legal Department. No other changes were made to this agreement, nor its scope. 
The proposed change has been highlighted in Attachment A for convenient review.  

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 

 N/A 
 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 None.   
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 
 

None. 
 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. Service Provider Agreement with Herrera for the Nutrient Reduction Enhanced 

Maintenance Plan - Revised 
B. Original Staff Report 


